



Ist July 2024

GCSE Results Day - Thursday 22nd August 2024

Dear YII Students, Parents & Carers,

We are writing with guidance for results day for Year 11 students. GCSE results are published on **Thursday 22**nd **August**. KAA will be open to students from **9am** and we are very much looking forward to celebrating with you all.

Collection of Results

Students can arrive at KAA to collect their results from 9am on Thursday 22nd August. Results will be handed out to students in person from the first floor library and staff will be available for advice and guidance throughout the day. If you would like to open your results with your parents, please collect your results from the library and meet your parents outside the main entrance as parents will not be allowed up to the library.

We strongly advise all students to collect their results in person so we can offer support for the next steps. If you cannot do this, you can nominate another person to collect them for you or receive them by email. It is only possible if you have explicitly requested it in advance. To do this, please complete the form by Monday 19th August linked. Please note that emailed results can only be sent to a KAA student email address, and anyone collecting results on your behalf must bring one form of photo ID with them.

In-Person Sixth Form Enrolment

If you are an offer holder for KAA Sixth Form and meet the GCSE entry requirements, you can enrol on the day. Once you have collected your results, you will be directed to the enrolment queue to complete the process straight away. External students enrolling into KAA6 will do so from 10:30am so we advise securing your place before this time. If you would like to take up a sixth form place you must make sure you have enrolled before this point, otherwise you'll be in danger of missing out on a place.

If you have not yet applied or have done better than you had forecast, please also speak to KAA staff for an enrolment interview. You may have to join the 6F waiting list, but staff will be able to advise you about this. If you have not achieved the grades you need, or are unclear about your options, please speak to Ms Arthur our Careers Administrator who will be able to support you. There will also be external providers with advice on the day.

Remote Sixth Form Enrolment

Whilst we can guarantee all offer holders a place until Ipm, we cannot guarantee that a course has space if the student is not there on the day. Due to staffing capacity, we cannot monitor the Sixth Form email account and treat it the same as in-person enrolment. Therefore, if you are unable to attend in person and want to nominate someone to enrol you on your behalf, please write in advance to sixthform@kaa.org.uk with the name of the student enrolling and who you are nominating to do this for you. It is important on the day this person knows which courses you want to choose and you have checked the grade requirements. This person will need to bring one form of photo ID with them.

Alternatively, you can email <u>sixthform@kaa.org.uk</u> once you receive your results with your name and the courses you want to take. Please ensure you have checked they meet the grade requirements as this may delay our response and spaces may fill up in certain courses.





I Silchester Road T: 0207 313 5800 info@kaa.org.uk kaa.org.uk



Laptop and Book Returns

If you haven't done so already, all laptops and library/textbooks must be returned before results day. Any laptop not returned will be disabled and students/parents may be liable for a charge. Please feel free to drop these off at reception - labelled clearly with your full name and year group.

Uniform Donations

A final reminder that we are accepting uniform donations ahead of our second hand uniform shop launch on 22nd and 23rd July. If you have any unwanted school uniform you would like to donate, please bring it to reception before the end of the school term.

We look forward to seeing you all on Thursday 22nd August and hope you have a lovely summer.

Best wishes,

Miss Rudkin, Miss Gogarty & Mrs Dewes

Plus beariet Thus

Directors of Learning - Year II

